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What an unforgettable Friday evening at our Year 6 Leavers
Evening! 

Our amazing Year 6 pupil’s dressed to impress, ready to
celebrate their incredible journey. The evening kicked off

with a delicious buffet and a fancy car photo-op, capturing
memories they'll cherish forever.

We then moved into the auditorium for a  presentation of
poems written by Danielle Alty. Each child received a special
leavers book and a personal gift from Holly Grove, a perfect

memento of their time here. 
It was a fun-filled night, celebrating the achievements and

memories of our wonderful Year 6 pupils.
Here's to bright futures ahead! 
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celebration assembly
.

We are  saddened to bid
farewell to a few members

of our staff who will be
leaving us this week. We

would like to send our
best wishes to Aimee,

Dianne, Lesley, Connor,
Libby and Danielle as they
embark on new journeys. 

You will all be greatly
missed!

A big thank you to everyone
who attended our

Celebration Assembly this
week. It was wonderful to
have so many of you here.

We are sure you will be just
as proud as we are of all the
children and their incredible

achievements this year.



What a glowing way to end the
school year !

 A fun filled UV party was
enjoyed by everyone, including

staff.



We would like to share with you the new
guidance that is being rolled out with regard

to attendance in all schools.

The new guidance, from August 19th 2024,
sets out the various expectations of schools
when it comes to improving attendance. We

have been instructed to strictly monitor
lateness, absences and requests for term

time holidays.

Whilst we recognise the varying needs of our
children and we will endeavour to support

families in maintaining a high level of
attendance, part of this means that we will

be issuing notices via letter, to highlight any
concerns that are flagged up through our

monitoring process. There is also a potential
for penalty notices to be issued, where

lateness continues or absence is
unauthorised once a warning has been given.

This link will take you to the full guidance,
there will also be a link added to the

attendance page of our school website,

Working together to improve school
attendance (applies from 19 August 2024)

(publishing.service.gov.uk)

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/65f1b048133c22b8eecd38f7/Working_together_to_improve_school_attendance__applies_from_19_August_2024_.pdf
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We’ve started to use a new system called Evidence Me that will allow us to
share what your child is doing in school.

With Parent Share in Evidence Me you will be able to:
· View photos or videos via the app or web suite, showing you what your child

has been learning and the new skills they are developing.
· Upload things that your child has done outside of school that you think the

teacher would like to see.
What will happen next You will receive an email in the next few days from

noreply@evidence.me asking you to confirm that you would like to participate.
Make sure you check your spam/junk inbox as sometimes emails can get lost in

there.
Participation is optional, but we really recommend getting involved. If you
have any questions or need any additional information, please contact the

school directly.
We look forward to supporting you and your child and are always striving to

provide the highest standard of education possible. Please visit
http://help.evidence.me/parent-share/help-for-parents/ for further

information and guidance.
I

We are still collecting any unwanted school uniform.
If you have a clear out over the summer holidays, please

consider donating to school.  All sizes welcome.
Thank you for your support!

Never Lose Another Item Again with My Nametags! 
Tired of lost clothes, shoes, or water bottles?
My Nametags has you covered! Their durable,
washable, and easy-to-apply name labels are

perfect for school uniforms, equipment, shoes,
toys, and more.

 Why Choose My Nametags?
 Value for money

 Stays on in the wash
 Microwave proof

 Antibacterial coating
 BPA free

 1000s of designs
 Express dispatch

Order now and keep your items safe and labeled.
Visit www.mynametags.com to get started.

Use school ID 109708

Remember, Holly Grove School earn commission
with every order you place!

I

Donations needed

Get yours now!

http://help.evidence.me/parent-share/help-for-parents/
https://www.mynametags.com/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR2q6cgRzmHzT0Bv8TLBdfEyRRzSVhmDLY4-nAaJHXioQPDmD-MyTmqiGqs_aem_KxA4S-StfpKU2gFn0hX9cQ
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You can access all our policies and our
privacy notices on the school website.

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

Karen and Eve would like to
thank you all for your

support this year and wish
you all a wonderful summer.

We will see you in
September!

Happy Birthday to all the children
and staff celebrating their

birthday’s in the summer holidays.

We also have some staff who will be
celebrating their special Birthdays.

Aisling and Holly -

Kate and Iayn -

karen and Lesley -  
  

We had the grand opening
today of our much-anticipated

Immersive Room. This state-of-
the-art facility, named in

honour of a very special pupil
who passed away in 2022,

promises to provide invaluable
experiences and opportunities

for children with complex
needs, fostering engagement
and interaction within a calm
and stimulating environment.

Everyone is a superhero this
week for all their hard work

all year!

Well Done Everyone!

School closes on Friday 19th July
2024  and reopens

 Wednesday
 4th September 2024.

IMMERSIVE ROOMIMMERSIVE ROOMIMMERSIVE ROOM







DID YOU KNOW THAT YOU CAN CONTACT THE EMERGENCY
SERVICES BY TEXT ON 999, EVEN WHEN THERE IS NO SIGNAL

OR YOU HAVE NO CREDIT? BY TEXTING, YOU CAN ALSO
CONTACT THE EMERGENCY SERVICES WITHOUT BEING

HEARD. TO DO THIS YOU NEED TO REGISTER YOUR PHONE. IT
IS COMPLETELY FREE OF CHARGE - JUST FOLLOW THE

INSTRUCTIONS BELOW. 

CONTACT 999 USING A TEXT: EMERGENCY SMS

YOU MUST REGISTER YOUR PHONE BEFORE YOU CAN USE IT. 

SEE HOW TO SET UP EMERGENCY SMS.

1. REGISTER YOUR MOBILE

TEXT THE WORD 'REGISTER' TO 999.

YOU'LL NEED TO REGISTER AGAIN IF YOU CHANGE YOUR
PHONE NUMBER.

2. READ THE MESSAGE

YOU’LL GET AN AUTOMATIC TEXT REPLY. PLEASE READ IT
ALL. 

3. REPLY TO THE MESSAGE

READ THE MESSAGE AND THEN REPLY BY TEXTING ‘YES’.

4. GET A 'SUCCESS' TEXT

YOU'LL THEN GET A TEXT TELLING YOU THAT YOUR MOBILE
IS NOW REGISTERED - OR IF THERE'S BEEN A PROBLEM.

YOU CAN NOW CONTACT 999 IN AN EMERGENCY THROUGH
TEXT. PLEASE SHARE WITH FRIENDS AND FAMILY
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